
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 
 

School Board Sub-Committee Work 
 
The School Board approved four standing committees that will focus and drive 
the Board’s work during the 2013-14 school year.  The committees are focused 
on the following areas: Board Effectiveness and Funding/Advocacy.   
 
Committee members will report this month on the Strategic Plan and Funding 
sub-committees.   
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
January 13, 2014 


